that it be known that our Gateway Elkhorn campus
provides magnificent opportunities for learning,” said
Morava. “"Being on the Gateway Board of Trustees was one
of the highlights of my life. Education is my foremost love
and I believe it can be the most important of life’s
pursuits.”

The addition to the North Building officially opened in
November and is part one of a three-phase effort to
improve the campus.

The library was moved to its current location within

the North Building. The former library space will be
renovated to house a learning success center that will
consolidate many student support services under one roof,
just down the hall from the new addition. Space freed up in
the South Building, where Student Services formerly was
housed, will be remodeled to house an expanded student
commons, classrooms, community meeting room and
faculty offices.

Work is also being done to the campus grounds, including
improved lighting, parking lot resurfacing and an expanded
walking trail with exercise stations.
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Morava establishes scholarship
for Walworth County students

Gateway Technical College Foundation Inc. will soon begin
offering two $1,000 scholarships per academic year
through the newly established Alice J Morava Scholarship.

Morava donated $50,000 to the foundation to establish the
scholarship, which will be given out annually to students
who are Walworth County residents, are enrolled in at least
eight credit hours, have completed at least 12 credit hours,
carry a grade point average of 2.5 or higher and
demonstrate financial need.

“This endowed scholarship will provide Gateway students
living in Walworth County the opportunity to pursue a
gratifying career,” said Morava.

Gateway Technical College Foundation, Inc. will offer the
Alice J Morava Scholarship for the first time during in the
Fall 2012 application period.
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